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Todd and Patricia Bender have resided at 4  Mandan Crescent in Nakoma since 1966. We view with
dismay the series of demolitions of older buildings by speculators outside our neighborhood who
construct ostentatious and hideous replacement buildings with the intention of "flipping" them for a
profit. We oppose strongly any further demolition, especially of buildings that are part of the original
style and character of the area. What can be done to stop the proposed demolition at 4022 Manitou
Way?
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